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Dear Subscriber 

This service issue contains amendments to the Listings Requirements arising as 
a result of the existing Section 20 (“Section 20: Transitional Requirements”) in 
your binder falling away and being replaced by “Section 20: Debt Securities”. This 
section became effective immediately from 1 June 2007.  

Please note that the next service issue, service issue 9, will be available before 
the end of the year. We hope to be able to despatch service issue 9 in August. 

Any editorial queries can be e-mailed to charmaine.esnouf@lexisnexis.co.za. 
Customer service enquiries can be directed to (031) 268 3007. If you would like to 
be notified of changes to the Listings Requirements via the JSE Listings Bulletin 
please send your email address as well as your account number to: 
jselistings@lexisnexis.co.za 

Charmaine Esnouf 
Managing Editor: Business Division 
charmaine.esnouf@lexisnexis.co.za 
5 June 2007 
 
 
 

  
 


